[bookmark: _GoBack][image: /Volumes/RAID/Design/L/LPS_Loxwood_Primary_School/Jobs/LPS_Stationary/Design/Letterhead/Word Doc/Images/header.png]

[image: /Volumes/RAID/Design/L/LPS_Loxwood_Primary_School/Jobs/LPS_Stationary/Design/Letterhead/Word Doc/Images/header.png]

11th September
Dear Parents of Acrons Class
Starting School on Monday 14th September 

I am sure you are all getting very excited about starting school on Monday. It was lovely to meet those families that made it to the drop in morning yesterday. We look forward to meeting the rest of you next week!

Here are a few last minute answers to questions we hope will help.

What does my child need to wear on Monday?
Just their school uniform, you can decide on summer or winter uniform. It is due to be very warm so you may want to include a hat and/or have applied suntan lotion

What do they need to bring?
They just need their water bottle.

What about book bags and PE kits?
They will need their book bags the following week but if you want to start bringing it in you can.
They won’t be getting changed for PE for some weeks but if the kit is all ready to go you can bring it in and leave it on their peg. 

What if they have a little accident?
We are used to this scenario. We have spares but parents can put spares into PE kits for us and bring it in on Monday. If your child sometimes has difficulties with cleaning themselves after a number two, then you can also put baby wipes in the PE kits too. 

What can I do at home to help my child with their learning?
We would normally invite all parents in, in a few weeks for an information evening. This year we will be providing the information on our website. This will cover reading, phonics etc. You will also be provided with a Learning Diary (home link) book that has support on the first page. 
But for the first few weeks just helping your child to get to school feeling happy is the most important thing.
Mrs Calvert will not be able to do an individual hand over at the end of the day as yu would have had in pre-school but she will update the Acrons Class page on the website frequently to keep you informed of what routines and learning has been introduced

I can’t remember the times for next week!
The staggered start information letter is on our website.

Enjoy the weekend and an early night on Sunday!

Kind regards,
Ms Kitson and Mrs Calvert
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